
   As an El Paso County homeowner I would like to endorse the proposal referenced in the subject line. 

The thoughtfulness and effort of "The Shire at Old Ranch", to incorporate the elements that are 

described in their proposal is remarkable. To current, and future beneficiaries of their endeavor the 

Planning Commision would do a great service to "ALLOW and APPROVE" the USE and remain apprised of 

the endeavor to see what the future of "COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT'' can be. Thank you for your 

consideration and vision. 

 

                                                       Respectfully, Marcus Katsos  

 


